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Form: Request to Speak to Committee of Council 
Submitted on Friday, December 14, 2018 - 11:29 am 
 
    ==Committee Requested== 
    Committee: General Issues Committee 
 
    ==Requestor Information== 
 Name of Individual: Bob Young 
 
 Name of Organization: Hamilton Tiger-Cats Football Club 
 
 Contact Number: 1-617-840-1922 (EA - Victoria Keaveney) 
 
 Email Address: veronica@hippoventures.com 
 
 Mailing Address: 
 500 Sherman Avenue North 
 Hamilton ON 
 L8L 8J6 
 
 Reason(s) for delegation request: 
 
Topic -  Hamilton Grey Cup 
 
 The Caretaker (owner) of the Hamilton Tiger-Cats would like to 
address council to discuss the Club’s desire, working closely in 
partnership with the city, to bring the Grey Cup back to Hamilton. 
Bob will also address his view to the impact the events return will 
have on our community, Tiger-Cats fans across the city and 
throughout the region as well as Hamilton civic image on a 
national and international stage. 

 
 Will you be requesting funds from the City? No 
 
 Will you be submitting a formal presentation? No 
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